
Thank you for your interest in the Minnesota Orchestra’s Associate Principal Viola 
position. 
 
The Preliminary rounds of this audition are scheduled for January 26-28, Semi-Finals on 
January 29 and Finals will take place on Monday, January 30, 2023 at Orchestra Hall, 
1111 Nicollet Mall, Minneapolis, MN  55403. Please await confirmation of your audition 
before making travel plans.  
 
To apply for and schedule an audition, please submit the online application with 
résumé on or before the deadline of Monday, December 5.  Additionally, an audition 
deposit of $50.00 is required from all candidates. The deposit check will be returned to 
you upon check-in for your audition, or will be destroyed, if you cancel before the 
Monday, January 16. Please submit your deposit check (made payable to Minnesota 
Orchestra) for $50.00 with your name and instrument on the memo line to: 
 
Minnesota Orchestra Auditions 
1111 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55403 

Audition times will be assigned upon receipt of your application and deposit.  
All audition materials must be filled out completely and the deposit received by the 
application deadline of Monday, December 5 in order to secure an audition time. 
 
Please put any request for specific preliminary audition times in writing to the email 
account audition@mnorch.org.  We do our best to honor such requests, but please be 
prepared to audition at any time. If you are advanced to the semi-finals or finals, 
detailed information will be given to you at that time. 
 
The Associate Principal Viola Audition Committee of the Minnesota Orchestral 
Association reserves the right to dismiss immediately any candidate not meeting the 
highest musical standards required for this vacancy. 

Please note:  An offer of employment with the Minnesota Orchestra is contingent upon 
satisfactory proof of full-time, ongoing employment authorization in the United States.  
Musicians hired by the Minnesota Orchestra are responsible for having and maintaining 
authorization to be employed in the United States of America, and to travel on 
international tours as a musician with the Minnesota Orchestra. 

If you have any questions regarding this audition, feel free to contact us at:  
audition@mnorch.org.   
 
Again, thank you for your interest, and we look forward to hearing from you. 


